
RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING GOVERNMENTAL RESPONSIBILITY  
FOR TEMPORARY LIMITED EASEMENT PURCHASES 

 
WHEREAS, the City of Whitewater entered into a State Municipal Agreement on January 17, 

2023 for the repaving of Walworth Avenue from Janesville Street west to the City Limits; and 
 
WHEREAS, the City of Whitewater will be updating the existing pedestrian ramps to meet ADA 

standards; and 
 
WHEREAS, the City of Whitewater is required to acquire Temporary Limited Easements for the 

purpose of reconstructing pedestrian ramps; and  
 

WHEREAS, the majority of the Temporary Limited Easements require only a small area of 
interest to be acquired; and 

 
WHEREAS, to expediate the purchase of said Temporary Limited Easements instead of bringing 

each one to the Common Council for approval; 
 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, by the Common Council of the City of Whitewater that the 

Common Council authorizes the Public Works Director for the City of Whitewater to act on behalf of the 

City of Whitewater to: 

 

 Approve purchases of Temporary Limited Easements up to $2,000. 

                                                       

Resolution introduced by Councilmember     who moved its adoption.  Seconded by  

   .  AYES:     NOES:       ABSENT:       ADOPTED:       

 

 

              

 

John Weidl, City Manager      Heather Boehm, City Clerk 


